
 
 

 
 

 

 

Exeter Port Authority Local Notice to Mariners 
 

No. 14/2020                                                                                       2nd July 2020 

 

 

COVID 19 RECREATIONAL BOATING UPDATE 

From Saturday 4th July 2020, Exeter Port Authority will be open to overnight berthing, for 
those wishing to stay on board. This is in line with recent Government guidance (published 
23rd June 2020) that removes the previous restriction preventing overnight stays away from 
your own home. 

Visitor moorings are available, please call us on VHF Channel 12, using the call sign "Exeter 
Port Authority", or ring Tel: 01395 223 265when you have picked up a visitor mooring. 

Please note: There are no formal visitors' landing points, visitors are encouraged to use the 
water taxi - call on VHF Channel: 37 or Tel: 07970 918418. 

 
 The Port Authority and Exeter City Council will continue to review Government guidance. 
Please make every attempt to remain safe and plan ahead, therefore reducing the chance of 
requiring assistance and avoiding unnecessary contact with others. We appreciate your 
continued support in maintaining safe and efficient port operations, whilst being able enjoy 
our beautiful estuary and canal. 
 
 

Notice 11/20 is hereby cancelled.  

 

 
 
 
 
Grahame Forshaw MBE MNI 
Harbour Master 
Exeter Port Authority 
Exeter City Council 
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